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Subj: Brooke yancy
Date: 9/1/2004 10:07:57 PM Eastern Standard Time
From: -~ ‘@earthlink.net
To: petersklar@aol.com
Dear Peter,

My husband, Gary, and | want to thank you for making Beginnings Workshop a wonderful,
educational, and safe experience for our daughter Brooke. We were so proud of her
performance Monday night, and so impressed with all of the kids, especially the younger
ones.

After the performance, Brooke stayed awake past midnight telling us about her classes and
teachers, how much she learned, and all the friends she made. She even admitted to enjoying
most of the meals, except for her apparent soy milk allergy!

Brooke also gave us her diary and class schedules to read. 1a€™m very happy that keeping a
diary was made a priority. Her journal of thoughts, aspirations, and log of daily events is
something she will have forever. | believe it will continue to keep Brooke motivated and
inspired to pursue her interest in acting.

We have received your packet of evaluations, and the letter regarding mini-workshops. We
would like more information on the Columbus Day mini-workshop. Brooke is interested in
attending. Please let us know if you have availability.

Thank you again Peter. Brooke is planning o write to you after she setties into this first week
of school. | hope she can return to Beginnings next year, and that someday our younger
children will have the same opportunity.

Warm Regards,

Cathy Yancy

: -7730 (home)
7056 (cell)
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